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PRESS RELEASE 
May 9, 2024 

Sheriff Carter Weaver announces the arrival of three new K9 Officers to the force. 
Pelle, Ares, and Vito have undergone extensive training with their handlers, who 
are veteran deputies with GCSO. The three dogs are Belgian Malinois brothers 
who specialize in narcotics detection and tracking. They join K9 Dukat, who has 
been serving the agency with distinction for three years. 

GCSO GAINS THREE NEW K-9 OFFICERS
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